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The seventh Community Workshop for the Tahoe Basin Community Plan Update was held on 
November 28, 2012 at the North Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach. The Project Manager 
Crystal Jacobsen began the Workshop with an introduction, stating the purpose of the 
Community Workshop and described what the Working Groups would be tasked with for the 
meeting. This meeting  focused the release of each team’s Draft District Standards, with focus 
on the zone district maps and land use classification within each Plan Area. 
 
Design consultants Dyett & Bahtia gave a presentation and met with each of the Working 
Groups to review and discuss the Draft District Standards that were prepared for each of the 
plan team areas. The draft district standards were compiled from information collected in the 
previous workshops. The documents are reflective of each team’s vision from the land use 
exercises, the TRPA Regional Plan Update, Placer County Zoning Ordinance, General Plans and 
Community Plans. The Draft District Standards are currently serving as a template and will 
evolve as the County continues to refine them. As these standards are developed, the 
documents will be reviewed by the Community Plan Technical Advisory Committee for 
compliance with other agency regulations, including TRPA.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 9, 2013 at 6:00 pm at the North Tahoe 
Event Center in Kings Beach.  

Meeting notes and additional Tahoe Basin Community Plan Update information can be found online at: 
http://www.placer.ca.gov/Departments/CommunityDevelopment/Planning/TahoePlanning.aspx 
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